Anderson, Alan

From: Anderson, Alan

Sent: Monday, March 31, 2014 1:44 PM

To: 'd.dawson@cablelynx.com'’

Cc: Healey, Richard; Uyeda, Craig

Subject: Written Certification of Technical Evaluation
Mr. Dawson:

Searcy wastewater is required to submit written certification that a technical evaluation has demonstrated that the
existing technically based local limits (TBLL) are based on current state water quality standards and are
adequate to prevent pass through of pollutants, inhibition of or interference with the treatment facility,
worker health and safety problems, and sludge contamination. This certification is required by Part Il, Section
7.b of the NPDES Permit and was due December 1, 2013 and there is no record of this report being submitted.

If this certification was previously submitted, please re-submit to me no later than COB April 2, 2014. If it has not been,
please inform me no later than COB April 2, 2014. This information will be used to determine if formal enforcement
action, including civil penalty, will be initiated for Searcy wastewater treatment facility. Your cooperation is much
appreciated.

Thank you

Alan Anderson
Enforcement Analyst
ADEQ Water Division
501-682-0635

From: Gilliam, Allen

Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2014 1:30 PM

To: searcy jimmy smith

Cc: Fuller, Kim; Wilson, Tabatha; Ramsey, David; Kaelin, Cynthia; Uyeda, Craig; Anderson, Alan

Subject: AR0021601_ Searcy March 2014 annual Pretreatment report with ADEQ reply regarding 60 day notification
requirement_20140326

Jimmy,

Searcy’s March 2014 annual Pretreatment report was received, reviewed, deemed complete and
compliant with the Federal Pretreatment reporting requirements in 40 CFR 403.12(i). No further
action is deemed necessary at this time.

Thank you for the timely report remaining in compliance with the Federal Pretreatment Regulations.

Regarding your earlier question about Searcy’s Water Quality Standards/Levels “not to exceed” for
arsenic and beryllium, maximum allowable headworks loading (MAHL) calculations found in Rufus
Torrence’s files indicate arsenic is 1,597 ug/l and beryllium is 30.5 ug/l. It does not appear there was
any mistake in placement of the decimal points.



SPECIAL NOTE: Searcy’s NPDES permit, Page 4 of Part Il, Section 7.b. requires, “The permittee
shall submit, within sixty (60) days of the effective date of this permit, (1) a WRITTEN
CERTIFICATION that a technical evaluation has demonstrated that the existing technically based
local limits (TBLL) are based on current state water quality standards and are adequate to prevent
pass through of pollutants, inhibition of or interference with the treatment facility, worker health and
safety problems, and sludge contamination, (2) a WRITTEN NOTIFICATION that a technical
evaluation revising the current TBLL will be submitted within 12 months of the effective date of this
permit, OR (3) a WRITTEN NOTIFICATION that local limits are not necessary for any pollutant at this
time.”

This certification or notifications were due December 1, 2013. Please submit the appropriate
documents to this office and your enforcement analyst, Alan Anderson as soon as possible. If this
has previously been sent, this office cannot locate any such documentation in Mr. Torrence’s files.

If there any questions or comments please feel free to contact this office.
Sincerely,

Allen Gilliam

ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator

501.682.0625
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